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Thursday, August 17th, 2023 
 
 
 
To the parents of the welcome class students 2023-2024 
 
 
Hello, 
 
 
We are happy to welcome your child to Iona School for the following school year. According to 
the following schedule, your child will experience a 3 days progressive start to kindergarten. 
 
Your child's teacher will call you to set up an individual meeting to be held on Monday, August 
28th. We are counting on your presence with your child in order to prepare the best school 
year. 
 
Tuesday, August 29th, your child will be expected in the kindergarten schoolyard at 9:05, to 
participate in various activities in class. You will need to pick up your child à 10:35.  
 
Wednesday, August 30th, your child will be expected in the kindergarten schoolyard at 13:10, 
to participate in various activities in class. You will be expected to pick up your child à 15:31. 
 
Thursday, August 31st, the regular schedule will apply from 9:05 to 11:36 and from 13:10 to 
15:36. 
 
IMPORTANT: The day care service will be available from August 29th for the students 
who are registered. Please contact our manager, Ms. Bruna Roti, in order to register 
your child. You can contact her at 736-3535, extension 8182. 
 
School transportation service will begin on August 31st. The distance between school and 
home determines whether the child is entitled to school transportation 
 
The CSSDM will send you an email via Mozaïk if your child is eligible for school transportation 
and the bus card will be given to your child to the first at the school. 
 
In collaboration, 

 
 
 

Alain Rouillard, Principal 
 
 
 


